
Cedar Mountain Elementary Announcements    Thursday, January 23, 2020 

1. Winter is here!  PLEASE make sure you wear hats, gloves, snow pants to school  in the mornings as 

recess at times will be outside!  Please wear boots and snow pants when needed.  Thank you. 

2. No breakfast will be served when school is 2 hours late. 

3. Please remember to call the school office if your child is not coming to school for a day or leaving 

early  Thanks 

4. Spring Pictures are scheduled to be taken on Monday, January 27th.  Order forms were sent home 

yesterday with your child.    Lifetouch will take pictures of every child.  But, new this year, picture 

packets will only be given to students that have pre-ordered pictures.  You may order on the form that 

was sent home - or online.  Students that did not pre-order - will get a proof picture and a chance to 

order again.   

5.  There will be an Adult Grief Support Group on Mondays from 2:00 - 4:00 beginning February 3rd 

- March 9th at Carris Health in Redwood.  To register contact Chelsey at 507-637-4617. 

6. Renville County Sheriff's Department will be offering a snowmobile safety course, February 13th in 

Franklin for students ages 11 and up.  Your child must complete an online course prior to this 

date.  More information is on the school website under the Community Programs/Community Ed 

tab.  You may also call/email Chief Deputy Mathwig at 320-523-3772 or 

jasonm@renvillecountymn.com for more information or to register. 

7. Cougar Cagers for Kindergarten, 1st and 2nd Grade!  All sessions will be held at the Franklin 

gym.  Kindergarten and 1st grade are 9:00 am., 2nd grade is 10:00 am.  Session dates are January 25, 

February 1 and February 8th for Kindergarten, 1st & 2nd.  They will preform at half time at the Girls 

Basket ball game on Tuesday, February 11th. 

 


